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December 7, 2017 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents, Guardians and Caregivers: 
 
 
At about 1:00 p.m. this afternoon, after recess, a student pulled one of our fire alarms, which 
caused Hamilton Fire Department to respond.  
 
No fire occurred, however, as per HWDSB’s Fire Safety Plan, we evacuated our school and called 
911.  Students remained outside for approximately ten (10) minutes until the Hamilton Fire 
Department responded and inspected the school.  
 
They quickly gave us the approval to re-enter the school and students returned to class.  
 
I would like to thank staff and students for following our Fire Safety Plan and evacuating the 
school in a safe and prompt manner.  
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
 
Yours truly, 

 
Tina Morabito 
Principal 
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